
 
 
 

                                                                                                                              
 
Kiltimagh GAA Club  
Park Road 
Kiltimagh 
Co.Mayo 
F12 PN 79 
 
8th September 2022 
 
Expressions Of Interest 
 
Construction Of Kiltimagh GAA Spectator Stand And Terraces 
 
Our club have recently commenced a new pitch development and as part of the project we will be 
constructing a new spectator stand with terraces. 
 
We are seeking expressions of interest from competent building contractors for the construction of 
the new stand and terraces. Closing date for expressions will be on Wednesday 14th September 2022 
at 5pm. 
 
Expressions of interest must be emailed to our club secretary at  Secretary.kiltimagh.mayo@gaa.ie 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 Karen Forkan Burke    
Cairenn Ní Ghabhláin deBurca   
Runaí   
CLCG Coillte Mach 
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